
Subject: FW: RE: bill proposal

From: "Delegate Curt Anderson" <curt.anderson@house.state.md.us> 

To: "'Jimmy'"  

Subject: RE: bill proposal 

Date: Tue, 9 Jan 2007 09:01:50 -0500 

Thank you for your email.  I would suggest that you contact a member of the Health and Government Matters 
Committee to introduce a bill such as the one you propose.  A bill has a much better chance of passing if it 
comes from the Committee that will hear it. 
 
Best of luck. 
 

Delegate Curt Anderson 

 




